From: Mary Coone:

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 3:00 PM

To: Christina Early <Christina.Early@caledon.ca>; Cosimo Napoli <Cosimo.Napoli@caledon.ca>; Dave
Sheen <Dave.Sheen@caledon.ca>; Doug Maskell <Doug.Maskell@caledon.ca>; Lynn Kiernan
<Lynn.Kiernan@caledon.ca>; Mario Russo <Mario.Russo@caledon.ca>; Annette Groves
<Annette.Groves@caledon.ca>; Nathan Hyde <Nathan.Hyde@caledon.ca>; Nick DeBoer
<nick.deboer@caledon.ca>; Tony Rosa <Tony.Rosa@caledon.ca>

Cc: Antonietta Minichillo <Antonietta.Minichillo@caledon.ca>; Patrick Trafford
<Patrick.Trafford@caledon.ca>

Subject: By-Law expires October 17 2023 Renew of the ICBL for a second year is requested

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Good afternoon, Mayor Groves and Area and Regional Councillors.

On behalf of the Directors of the Alton Village Association | am writing to request that
you all cast your vote to renew the ICBL for a second year.

We need to allow the Town Planning staff the additional time to review the detailed
studies that must be undertaken to develop more robust aggregate policies. We are
all aware this will be critical moving forward, given aggregate expansion in Caledon.

As always your ongoing support to our communities is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely Mary Cooney - President Alton Village Association

- President Alton Village Association
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